TESTIMONY OF ACADEMIC LEADERSHIP & DEVELOPMENT

Feedback from Africa Higher Ed Conference Organiser

Dear Dr Du Plessis

Thank you for chairing the Africa Higher EAICT Conference that was held on the 30th and 31st
March 2011_Your innovative, practical, insightful and thought provoking comments was greatly
appreciated by all conference delegates.

We are pleased by the way you handle all the speakers session after session. Your style of
leadership added more colour to the conference. We also want to appreciate the presentation
you gave and the exceptional work you are doing in ICT and Education as indicated in your
presentation.

Your dynamic presentationin many ways contributed significantly to achieving the conference
objectives. We do hope you will continue to develop and implement emerging and innovative
ways of transforming teaching and learning through ICT.

Once again, thank you.

Kind Regards

Ola Odejay



